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PUBLIC NOTICE 
AFFIRMATIVELY FURTHERING FAIR HOUSING (AFFH) 

FAIR HOUSING MARKETING PLAN/POLICY 
GALESBURG, IL, 11/01/2018:  The Knox County Housing Authority (KCHA) is revising its Fair Housing 
Marketing Plan/Policy (FHMP).  The Fair Housing Marketing Plan is the agency’s strategy designed to 
attract renters of all majority and minority groups, regardless of sex, disability and familial status. It 
describes initial advertising, outreach (community contacts) and other activities which inform potential 
renters of the existence of the units and assistance programs available. 

The FHMP is required by HUD and it must be available for public review.  CFR 24 Part 903.17 requires a 
public housing authority to “Make the proposed PHA plan(s), the required attachments and documents 
related to the plans, and all relevant information available for inspection by the public at the principal 
office of the PHA during normal business hours; and to publish a notice informing the public that the 
information is available for review and inspection, and that a public hearing will take place on the plan, 
and the date, time and location of the hearing.” 

The proposed revisions, and working draft documents will be available at the following locations: 

- KCHA Administrative Offices – 216 W. Simmons St., Galesburg, IL  61401 
- Moon Towers Office – 255 W. Tompkins St., Galesburg, IL  61401 
- Woodland Bend Office – 480 Iowa Avenue, Galesburg, IL  61401 
- Cedar Creek Place Office – 1598 McKnight St., Galesburg, IL  61401 
- Whispering Hollow Office – 1064 W. South St. , Galesburg, IL  61401 
- Blue Bell Tower Office – 300 N. Jefferson St., Abingdon, IL  61410 
- Online at www.knoxcountyhousing.org  

The KCHA will hold a public comments hearing at the following date(s), time(s), and location(s): 
- Wednesday, 12/19/2018, 9:00 AM:  Moon Towers – 255 W. Tompkins St., Galesburg, IL 61401 

Written comments on the proposed policies and revisions must be received no later than Friday, 
December 21, 2018 at 4:30 PM.  Accommodations will be made for persons with disabilities requiring 
documents in alternative formats or some other form of assistance. 

Comments or questions regarding this notice, the draft documents, the policies, or the proposed 
revisions should be addressed to: 

Derek Antoine, Executive Director 
Knox County Housing Authority 

216 W. Simmons St. 
Galesburg, IL  61401 

(309) 342.8129 ext. 223 
dantoine@knoxhousing.org 
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